The Guild

Plum Pudding Plans for the Fall Fair



he Queen Elizabeth Hotel, which has generously steamed our plum puddings for sale at the Fall Fair for many years, is closed for a year for renovations, but the good news is ...we have found another venue so we are still in business!

We will continue to take pre-paid pudding orders from our loyal clients, so watch for the order forms which will be available in the Narthex on Sundays in September and at the Church Office.

Please note: To facilitate the cooking process for this pilot project, we will only be making one-pound puddings. The deadline for preorders will be September 30th. Don't forget to order our world-famous hard sauce! And remember that the puddings also make a great Christmas gift.

For information, contact Betty-Jo Christiani:

Email: bj_christiani@hotmail.com

Phone: 450-465-1054



The Church Website

Keep checking!

or most folk who have computers, you get this newsletter online. For those who are on computers but still prefer to have a paper copy, that can be arranged through calling the church office and requesting it — 514-842-3431.

For those who come to the Worship Service Sunday by Sunday, you are perhaps appearing on a screen without realizing it. We now LIVE STREAM the Service — a wonderful arrangement for those unable to attend regularly. Previous services are archived and may be found through the website. Filling the front pews is an interesting thought. The church may be packed but the front pews are the ones that usually show up on the screen!

There is a Calendar which is kept well up to date if you should want to know information about meetings or services. New items are being introduced to make the site easier to visit, and if you have ideas, please let the Communication team know: info@standrewstpaul.com; 514-842-3431

PWS&D

A very special project



With support from the Rev. Jeff Veenstra Memorial Fund of The Church of St. Andrew and St. Paul, PWS&D will embark on a new project in Malawi in Jeff's name. Through the Maternal, Newborn, and Child Health project, which will be implemented in two separate regions of Malawi, existing antenatal and labor wards will be renovated and extended, health professionals will be trained, and "safe motherhood" committees will be established in villages. By investing in both

infrastructure and people, this wonderful new project will have a lasting impact in the lives of communities. In addition, The Government of Canada will match every dollar donated to this project four to one.

Donations may be made using the white envelopes located in the pews. Please mark them "PWS&D-Rev. Jeff Veenstra Memorial Fund."